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As you are reading this, we are already a couple months into our New Year! If you are 
already a Volunteer at a VA Health Facility, or Nursing Home – Thank you so much! 
 
If you would like to be a Volunteer at a Facility – the opportunity is there – whether you 
want to be a regular or occasional Volunteer – it will be appreciated! 
 
We have Representatives and Deputy Representatives plus many volunteers at 6 of our 
Facilities.  We are looking for Representatives for Union Grove and Minneapolis and living 
nearby would be an advantage!  If you don’t live nearby, there are CBOCs (Community 
Based Outpatient Clinics) and currently help is being accepted at La Crosse, Wausau and 
Wisconsin Rapids.  Each facility plans activities for their veteran residents and they need 
help for all kinds of things… Escort patients to church, appointments or recreational 
activities, etc. 
 
If you would like to be a volunteer, please let me know or the Volunteer Representative at 
the VA you would like to volunteer at. 
 
Students under 18 can also Volunteer with parental permission.  
 
VOLUNTEERS ARE IMPORTANT! 
 

“One person can make a difference - and every person must try!”   
John F. Kennedy 35th US President! 

 
“From Sea to Shining Sea, Honoring Our Veterans Who Keep Us Free”- “We Rise by Lifting Others” 
 
 
Laura Coffin  
Hospital Chairman 
Laurie2bk@gmail.com  
608-792-1422  
 


